
 

           

 

DATE:                   July 13, 2020 

 

TO: Stephen Carter, Business and Parking Manager 

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, MWBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT: Transportation 

  

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for the Parking Access and Revenue Control System 

(PARCS) – Event #9797 
 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the request from the Greensboro Department of Transportation for 

the replacement of the existing Parking Access and Revenue Control System (PARCS) to 

determine compliance of the M/WBE Program Plan. M/WBE goals were not established for the 

contract.  Contractors were required to solicit and make an effort to use certified M/WBE firms 

capable of providing the goods and services needed to fulfill the agreement. 

 

Amano McGann Inc., the selected vendor has committed to subcontract 4.69% or $95,000.00 of 

the total contract value of $2,025,166.00 to the following MBE firms. 
 

 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes; the 

Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, prior to making 

any such changes.   

 

cc:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Compliance Officer  

        

 

Certification 

 

Firm Name 

 

County 

 

Description of 

Work 

 

Contract 

Value 

 

Utilization 

Percentage 

 

MBE 

 

Electric One , Inc.  

 

Guilford  

 

Electrical 
 

$80,000.00 

 

3.95% 

 

MBE 

 

Austin Moving Co 

 

Guilford 

 

Freight 
 

$15,000.00 

 

0.74% 


